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Happy Thanksgiving!
 
 
NEWS AND INFORMATION
 
New Visitor Log-in System
We are expecting installation of a new Visitor Management System (VMS) in the coming weeks.  As we prepare for this change, please be aware that all visitors will be required to register in this system.  Bull Run staff will be available to assist you with this.  Once registered, you will be able to log-in to the VMS with a valid ID.  It is important to remember to carry your ID with you whenever you visit the school, as we will not be able to allow you access without such.  We will keep you updated on the progress of this installation.
 
Cold Weather Policy
With the inevitable arrival of cold weather, please remember to dress your child appropriately for outdoor activity.  For more information on FCPS cold weather policies, please click here.
 
Lost and Found
The arrival of cold weather brings additional jackets, gloves, scarves, and hats.  Please check the lost and found area (in the cafeteria) to reclaim any lost items.  All items remaining at the end of the school day on December 18th will be donated to a local charity.
 
DATES TO REMEMBER
 
November 25
Two hour early dismissal – at 2:00 PM
 
November 26-27
Thanksgiving Holiday (no school)
 
December 3
Fall Picture Retakes
 
If you have a question about these or any other events at Bull Run Elementary School, please check our BRES website or call the main office at 703-227-1400.
 
*****************************************************************************************************
The Keep in Touch subscription service (KIT Plus) is a self-subscribing, self-updating, and self-unsubscribing service. To update your contact information and/or topic selections, or to unsubscribe, go to: http://www.fcps.edu/kit/index.shtml#update for instructions. Schools and offices cannot update or delete subscribers.
 
Parents of FCPS students may update contact information online through weCare@School http://www.fcps.edu/news/wecare.shtml, a feature of FCPS 24/7 Learning (Blackboard) or by contacting the student information officer at their child(ren)'s school to have the contact information updated in the student information system.
 
FCPS employees may update (KIT Basic) contact information through UConnect http://www.fcps.edu/hr/technology/uconnect.shtml.
 
If you are not a parent or guardian of a child who attends an FCPS school please reply to this message with the words “ERROR –NOT MY CHILD” in the subject line.
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